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November 7, 2019 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Brian Waters 
MuckRock News 
Email: 82146-17868760@requests.muckrock.com  
 
RE: 19-FOIA-322 Metra millimeter wave scanner tests w/ TSA  
 
Dear Mr. Waters: 
 
Metra’s FOIA Department (“the FOIA Department”) is responding to your request for information 
pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”). 
 
On October 24, 2019, the FOIA Department received your request for “information about your agency’s 
use of millimeter wave scanning technology… 
 
Specifically, I am requesting the following documents: 

1) Any documents describing the scope, duration, or location of millimeter wave technology tests 
with the TSA. 

2) Copies of any reports or assessments written describing the results of the tests. 
3) Any policies describing how the technology is used, and any legal analyses or studies that may 

have been carried out which deal with the technology. 
4) A copy of all technical documentation regarding the technology. Please search your records for 

user manuals, maintenance or service manuals, studies or reports, spec sheets or data sheets, or 
any other such documentation.”  
 

(“Request”). 
  
After a diligent search of Metra’s records, the FOIA Department has been unable to locate any records 
responsive to your Request.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Angela K. Ollie 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
  
 

mailto:82146-17868760@requests.muckrock.com
mailto:FOIA@metrarr.com

